

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, March 2, 2005, Number 1476

NEW STAFF PHOTO:



Library Newbee's group shot.jpg



HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 2005 FUNDRAISING:

2 TICKETS TO THE GAME ARE FREE to employees!

The Libraries are participating in raising funds to build this year's house. Jose Flores & Emely Santiago and their four children, are our Stony Brook Habitat family. There is a women's basketball game (Stony Brook vs Maine) on Wednesday, March 2, at the Sports Complex. HELP IS NEEDED at the concession between 6:00 - 9:00 pm. Also, there will be a table set aside for donations. *If you can help for part of the time, let Maryanne know right away! I have asked the Library Club to get involved in this. Our own university gospel choir will be in attendance to sing the national anthem.

This is the women's last home game!! They could use some fans in the crowd as their season has been a rough one!! So come - even if you can't help!!

*If you have students interested in helping that would be fine !! Give me their names and phone numbers to reach them.

COMPUTER TRAINING:

You can increase your skills right here

- 1) in Social and Behavioral Sciences Building . . . there are courses in the evenings . Check out: www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer.
- 2) in Health Sciences Center Library . . . try a Lunch Bytes class. Check out: www.hsclib.sunysb.edu. Information is sent monthly to Library Administration; you will find it in the "Info Box" on the counter near the paychecks!

INTERFAITH CENTER ACTION:

There is a poster in the Library galleria as you leave near the doors facing Psychology. This is a public display of club and university department actions that promote a wave of good. It has caught on and if you or your area would like to participate send your chosen act of kindness to: RabbiAdam@hotmail.com.



LIBRARY BLACKBOARD SITE:

Check from time-to-time for new postings of travel reports and Library Services Committee minutes.

THANK YOU FROM LORRAINE:



Lorraine Thank You.jpg



LIBRARY FORUM ON MARCH 7:

Please respond to Maryanne if you will be present at the Ergonomics / Exercise Forum to be held on Monday, March 7, noon - 1:30 pm in Javits Room. As there will be some "handouts," we wanted to make sure that enough are prepared in advance.